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Warning concerning fraudulent activities performed under the
name of the Luxembourg company LSP Holding

The CSSF warns the public of unknown persons misusing the name and address of the Luxembourg financial holding
company LSP Halding by contacting, without solicitation, potential investars to offer them investment products under
the name of “LSP Holding Sarl” allegedly “approved by the prudential supervisory authorities' (‘agréée par Les Autorités
de contrdle prudentiel’). In doing 50, they send emails with the address format Firstname.Surname, @investorslsp-
holding.com,



